
Dear Community Member, 
 
I am writing to update you that in light of recent COVID-19 cases in the Eastern Suburbs, we 
have made the decision to postpone tomorrow’s information pop up at Rushcutters Bay Park 
on the Draft Edgecliff Commercial Centre Planning and Urban Design Strategy. 
 
We hope to reschedule this pop-up to a future date, so please check back on the Your Say 
project page for new dates or contact Council’s strategic planners on 02 9391 7000 for 
queries. 
 
In the meantime, I encourage you to register for our webinar at 
https://yoursay.woollahra.nsw.gov.au/edgecliff. The webinar will take place on Friday 25 
June 2021, 12.00 – 1:00pm with Council staff presenting key elements of the draft strategy. 
After this date, a video recording of the presentation will also be made available on Your Say 
Woollahra. 
 
Thank you for your participation and stay safe. 
 
Kind regards, 
Juliana 
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Community Engagement Coordinator 
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